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RISN stands for Residential Institutions Survivors Network.  

This new web service is part of William Gorry’s initiative to 
encourage residential institutions survivors to work together to 
give their own voice to matters that are important to us. 

Survivors in Ireland, Northern Ireland and UK, will at last be 
able to have their voices heard in the new year, 2018 

On 17 November 2017, an agreement with the Department of 
Education was reached to hold consultation talks with RISN 
survivors. These consultation talks will be survivor led and will 
give RISN survivors the opportunity to have their voices heard. 

In order to give all survivors an opportunity in attending a 
meeting and having their voices heard, we would like you to 
contact us to show us just how many residential institutions 
survivors are interested in establishing better services. 

Please get in touch with us. It will allow us to petition for as 
many consultation talks as ought to be held in Ireland and the 
UK so that everyone’s voice is included. 

If you would like more information about this, please contact 
me at +353 85 2574737 or email at info@risn.ie 
 
William Gorry is the founder of RISN (http://risn.ie) 
 
Survivor from Mount Carmel orphanage in Moate, Co Westmeath 

 


